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Q: Will libraries have paper copies of the draft environmental impact statement (DEIS)? 
 
A: Yes, all libraries listed in the DEIS notice of availability have paper copies as well as copies 

on CD and flash drive.      
  
Q: What will the format be for the public meetings on the DEIS? 
 
A: Each meeting will begin with an open house.  During the open house, the public will have an 

opportunity to talk with State of Minnesota staff about the DEIS.  After the open house 
there will a short presentation about the EIS and regulatory review process.  Following the 
presentation there will an opportunity for citizens to make oral comments on the DEIS.  Oral 
comments will be transcribed by a court reporter.  See What to Expect at a Draft EIS 
Meeting.    

  
Q: What type of comments are Commerce, DNR, and MPCA staff seeking on the DEIS?   
 
A: The EIS is issued in draft form so that it can be improved through public comment.  Agency 

staff are seeking comments on how the DEIS can be improved.  What is unclear?  What 
could be improved?  What is missing?  To the extent possible, please reference specific 
sections of the DEIS that you are commenting on.      
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